
MUNICIPAL COURT, FORT COLLINS, COLORADO  
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
2nd REVISED ORDER re: COURT’S RESPONSE TO COVID-19 
________________________________________________________________________ 
                                     
This Court’s previous orders related to the impact of COVID-19 on court operations are hereby 
revised only with regard to hearing dates.  
 
The Fort Collins Municipal Court still intends to reopen to the public when the building in which 
the Court is housed, located at 215 N. Mason St, is reopened for access by the general public. 
However, there is uncertainty concerning when that will occur and the Court currently has cases 
scheduled for hearing beginning on April 20, 2020. The Stay-at-Home orders issued by the 
State of Colorado and Larimer County now extend through April 26, 2020 and the Court desires 
that the public obey those orders. Consequently, the Court hereby orders that all hearings set 
for dates on or before April 26, 2020 be postponed by Court staff. Notices containing revised 
appearance dates are to be mailed or emailed to Defendants as soon as possible.  
 
Defendants are encouraged to continue to check the City’s web site www.fcgov.com for 
updates. 
 
The balance of the Court’s previous Order dated March 17, 2020 remains in effect. 
 

ORDERED BY THE COURT:  
 
 

___/s/ Kathleen M. Lane_____________ 
Kathleen M. Lane, Chief Judge 
Dated: 04/09/2020     
 

  

http://www.fcgov.com/

